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For Immediate Release 
 
Midwest Constructors Now Under Federal 
Investigation for Alleged Violations of Labor Law 
Multiple Charges Under Review By Federal Investigators 
 

Indianapolis, March 18, 2015: Just two (2) weeks after a state investigation was 

initiated by the Indiana Occupational Safety and Health Administration (IOSHA) 

regarding safety practices of Midwest Constructors, LLC on a local job site, it now finds 

itself the subject of a federal investigation into allegations of multiple violations of 

federal labor law. 

 

Among the multiple charges being investigated by agents of the National Labor 

Relations Board are allegations that Midwest Constructors, LLC engaged in 

discriminatory practices regarding potential job applicants.  It is unclear how long the 

investigation may take to be completed. 

 

According to the Midwest Constructors, LLC’s web site, it is slated to be one of the 

major contractors on the new $121 million Market Square Tower project.  The Market 

Square Tower project is a Flaherty & Collins Properties project in downtown Indianapolis.  

The ground breaking for that project took place on February 18, 2015.  The high-profile 

project will include luxury apartments and a Whole Foods Market. 
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